FIRE ALARM TEST
WEDNESDAY, FEB. 9th

To:  All Residents of The Hill At Furnace Brook Condo
From: G&G Management

Date: 2/7/11

The fire alarm system is scheduled to be tested on Wednesday,
February 9™ as part of routine maintenance and in accordance
with fire safety code. Beginning at approximately 8:30 AM you
may hear the alarm system being turned on and off for brief
periods throughout the day. As always please remain aware of
your unit and common areas for true emergencies. If you have any
questions, please contact Mark Leone at G&G Management 781-
455-6565 ext. 202.

Thank you!
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